## Maxine Reynolds - Road Closer

From: P TA <pta@wolcottschool.com>

To: <mreynolds@thorntonil.us>

**Date:** 5/14/2025 10:56 AM

Subject: Road Closer

## Good Morning Maxine,

I am Pta president and was wondering if it is possible to close Hubbard street on May 29 from 1130 to 3pm. We are hosting field day that day at Hubbard Park and with kids having to go back in forth to school we just feel it would be safer. In the past I know it had to be voted on by board and am unsure if I was able to get it on agenda.

## Thank you Pamela Markowski

THIS TRANSMISSION IS INTENDED AND RESTRICTED FOR USE BY THE ABOVE ADDRESSEE ONLY. IT MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL AND/OR PRIVILEGED INFORMATION EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER FEDERAL OR STATE LAW. IN THE EVENT SOME OTHER PERSON OR ENTITY RECEIVES THIS TRANSMISSION, SAID RECIPIENT IS HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR DUPLICATION OF THIS TRANSMISSION OR ITS CONTENTS IS PROHIBITED. IF YOU SHOULD RECEIVE THIS TRANSMISSION IN ERROR, PLEASE CALL THORNTON SCHOOL DISTRICT 154 IMMEDIATELY AT 708-877-5160, DELETE THE FILE FROM YOUR SYSTEM, AND DESTROY ANY HARD COPIES OF THIS TRANSMISSION.